
 

   

 

 

 

The East Dubuque Elementary PTO is honored 

to sponsor the Seventh Annual Jackson 

O’Connell Back to School Splash Bash!!! 

 

Why:  This annual event is held to celebrate and remember Jackson 

O’Connell’s love for family, friends, the Warriors, and swimming, as we 

prepare for another school year.   

When:  Monday, August 8, 2022 from 6:00-8:00 p.m.  (Rain date August  

9, same time).   

Where:  Dunleith Aquatic Center, Dunn St, East Dubuque 

Cost:  There is no admission cost for students and their immediate 

families.  Hot dogs and water will be provided by the O’Connell family.   

 

                                         


